## Public Service Commission - The HL&P Board Of Director's Increase In Pay

From:

Terrie Schultz

To: Date: <psc@utah.gov> 1/18/2012 2:25 PM

Subject: The HL&P Board Of Director's Increase In Pay

## Dear Sirs/Mesdames;

I am writing to you to express how appalled I am at the unethical behavior of the Heber Light & Power Board of Directors voting themselves an increase in pay. Which, as I understand it, translates to full time health benefits for a part time job. These new benefits represent an increase of more than 360% in total monthly compensation! Really?! And so does this increase in their benefits transfer over to mean rate increases for residents of Wasatch County? Many of whom have had to decrease their own expenditures due to a weak economy, which may include loss of health benefits for their family.

I find this despicable and ask that you please step in, since you are the governing board that approved the switch from Rocky Mountain Power to HL&P, and request that the HL&P board members reconsider their decision.

Thank you so much.

Sincerely,

Terrie Schultz Timber Lakes

"Surviving is important, thriving is elegant"—Maya Angelou